
 

 

 

QCT Board Meeting, 6 September 2024 

Outcomes summary 

At the twenty-second meeting of its three-year term, the Board: 

• approved the sharing of 2023 initial teacher education (ITE) annual reporting 
data with AITSL as required under a Memorandum of Understanding 

• agreed to review current guidelines for QCT to seek cost orders for successful 
QCAT decisions and to implement an internal cost recovery procedure. 

• approved July financial report as a true and accurate representation of the 
financial position and performance of the QCT for period ending 31 July 2024. 

• noted reports from the Chair and the Director, reports from QCT committees 
and updates on registration and renewal.  

• endorsed Board meeting dates for 2025. 


